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Wednesday 21st December 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

What a very busy term we have had here at St Paul’s Peel C.E. Primary School!  The term has 

finished with some fantastic Christmas assemblies, some very enjoyable class Christmas parties, a 

pantomime in school and not forgetting our special visit by Father Christmas with two of his 

reindeers. 

 

Visit the school website to see photographs of this very special time of year: 

https://www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk/page/christmas-2022/132565  

 

Hampers: 

Staff donated items and three hampers (one for EYFS. One for Key Stage 1 and one for Key Stage 

2) were created full of lots of ‘goodies’, a raffle was drawn and Nelli, Charlie and Phoebe were the 

proud winners! 

Thank you to the staff at St Paul’s Peel CE Primary for donating items. 

 

Toy Raffle: 

CommUNITY donated lots of toy parcels to school, a raffle took place and 37 pupils have been lucky 

enough to receive a bag of toys! 

Thank you to CommUNITY for donating all the toys. 

 

Father Christmas and his Reindeers: 

We had a lovely surprise visit on Monday – Father Christmas and two reindeers, everyone also 

received a ‘sweet treat’ too! 

Thank you to ‘Spirit of Little Hulton’ who funded the visit. 

 

I hope that you all have a very Happy Christmas and that everyone is healthy.  I would like to thank 

my incredible staff for ‘going above and beyond’. 

 

School reopens on Thursday 5th January 2023 from 8.45 a.m. 

 

May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace this Christmas. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

https://www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk/page/christmas-2022/132565


 

 

 

 

ST. PAUL’S PEEL C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Stocksfield Drive, Little Hulton, Salford, M38 9RB 

Tel: 0161 790 2327 

 

Headteacher: Miss Barker 
 

                                                                          

‘Teamwork Towards Targets in Faith, Hope and Love’ 

                        
                         

Additional Help during the Christmas Period: 

 

Spirit of Salford Helpline 

The Spirit of Salford helpline on 0800 952 1000 will be open from 10am to 2pm for customer 

services on Wednesday 28 December, Thursday 29 December, Friday 30 December and 9am to 1pm 

on Saturday 24 December and Saturday 31 December. The helpline will be open as normal on Tuesday 

3 January. 

 

Walkden Gateway will be open from 10am to 2pm for customer services on Wednesday 28 December, 

Thursday 29 December and Friday 30 December. The buildings may be open longer for health 

appointments. The Gateways and Hub will be open as normal on Tuesday 3 January. 

 

Salford Assist - help when you really need it 

If you need emergency help for fuel, food, baby items or essential furniture. Salford Assist may 

help. It will be open Wednesday 28 December, Thursday 29 December and Friday 30 December 

between 10am and 2pm. Please call the Freephone number 0800 694 3695 or see our Salford Assist 

pages. 


